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Carlson, Joni (UTC)

From: Gross, Jennifer [Jennifer.Gross@nwnatural.com]
Sent: Wednesday, February 13, 2008 9:23 AM

To: UTC DL Records Center

Subject: Docket A-072162

NW Natural has reviewed the Commission’s proposed rule changes docketed as A-072162 . We have no
. comments at this time, but we would like to receive ongoing information on this rulemaking. Please add me to the
electronic distribution: My email is Jennifer.gross@nwnatural.com

Thank you.

Jennifer Gross

Tariff and Compliance Specialist, NW Natural
220 NW Second Ave

Portland, Oregon 97209

(503) 226-42211 x 3590

2/13/2008



